

15 May 2015

Mark Honeychurch Fyi-request-2700-e76428ce@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Honeychurch

## Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 7 May 2015 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

- 1. For 2013/2014 and 2014/2015, please can you tell me how much ACC spent on the following "treatments":
  - Acupuncture
  - Chiropractic
  - Osteopathic
- 2. Also for each year please can a total ACC spend on all treatments be included.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by 8 June 2015.

If you have any questions I will be happy to work with you to resolve these. I can be contacted via email at <a href="mailto:GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz">GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz</a>.

Yours sincerely

Sophie Carroll

Senior Advisor, Government Services